
Tsuen Wan Trade Association Primary School 
  Circular 20-056/G04 

 8th February, 2021 
Dear Parents, 

Circular on 2021 Chinese New Year Red-packets Donation for CCF 
 

Our school has always paid great attention to the physical and mental health of students. So, we 
joined the ‘Straighten Up School Scheme’ organized by Children Chiropractic Foundation (CCF). The 
scheme has successfully helped children who suffered from spinal problems. As one of the beneficiary 
schools, we will fully support the fundraising activity of the ‘Chinese New Year Red-packets Donation’ 
held by the CCF. The funds raised will be donated to CCF for continuous implementation of Kids First 
Chiropractic Centre and Children Complimentary Chiropractic Adjustment Program. 

Children Chiropractic Foundation is the unique charity organization which focuses on children's 
spinal health in Hong Kong. We strive to raise public awareness of the spinal health through the 
provision of spinal protection knowledge and implementation of educational activities. We encourage 
the public to establish a straighten up life through the Straighten Up School Scheme, Straighten Up 
Ambassadors Training and community education workshops. We are currently serving 338 schools 
(211 kindergarten and 127 primary schools), with a cumulative total of over 400,000 beneficiaries. We 
have performed spinal examinations for 30,501 school children. We have also provided free 
chiropractic clinics for 961 school children with spinal problems, so that they can regain their health. 

Students are encouraged to donate their red-packet money to help the needy. We hope each 
student will continue to support the CCF by donating one of his/her red-packets received during Lunar 
New Year. A donation box will be set up in the school lobby from 22nd February (Monday) to 24th 
February (Wednesday). For enquiries, please contact Ms. Kwok Yik. 

Wishing you and your family good health and happiness in the Year of the Ox! 

                 Yours faithfully,  
 

  _________________________ 
  Chow Kim Ho 

                                                           Principal 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Tsuen Wan Trade Association Primary School 
Reply Slip of Circular 20-056/G04 < Please return it to the class teacher > 

 

Circular on 2021 Chinese New Year Red-packets Donation for CCF 
Dear Principal, 

I acknowledge the receipt of the circular and I 

□will donate a red-packet. 

□will not donate money.  
Parent’s Opinion (if any): ____________________________________________________ 

 
Student’s Name: (  ) Parent’s Signature:  

  
Class:  Date:  

 


